Baldwin Community Center Committee - 1/4/2017
Attendance: Kurt Olafsen, Paul Thomas, Bruce Crawford, Deb Boulanger & public attendance

Alarm Project — Electricians have started and are hoping to be finished within 1-2 weeks.
Bathroom Contract — Contract has been awarded. Estimated projection for completion is 2/24/17.

What's Next — do we present at town meeting?
An article will be submitted requesting the town authorize the selectman to move forward with
recommended plans for town office space proposal and rental space.

Along with the article will be a brief summary to outline the concepts of our discussions and plans.

Research has begun in regards to kitchen upgrade grants / requirements for a commercial kitchen.



